
 

 

Notification 
Date: 01.09.2025 

 

This is to inform you that National Coordinator of GIAN, IIT Hyderabad has announced the 

proposal submission for Phase V within 30th September 2025. All faculty members are 

requested to submit the GIAN Proposal as course coordinator within the due date. The 

interested faculty members may send their interest to the Local Coordinator’s email 

(akmeikap.phy@nitdgp.ac.in or ak_meikap@yahoo.com). Local coordinator will give you 

the link for opening Id and after opening Id you have to submit the proposal. This is for your 

information and necessary action. 

 

 

 

(A K Meikap) 

Local Coordinator GIAN 

National Institute of Technology Durgapur   
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